
PTHS PTSA 
MEETING MINUTES –JANUARY 9, 2014 

 
 
CALL TO ORDER/OPENING – PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE by Margaret Rauscher at 9:43 a.m. 
 
PRESIDENT’S REPORT – MARGARET RAUSCHER 
 
PRINCIPAL’S REPORT – LORI PAVLIK  
-Keystone Exams were moved to today due to school cancellations.  The State rules are now they 
cannot test two modules in one day. 
-Due to the school cancellations, there will be school on January 21 and February 17.  
-Also, due to school cancellations, the end of the semester will be January 23.  The finals 
schedule has been adjusted. 
-They are preparing the course description book for next year and will start the scheduling 
process at the end of February. 
-As of the class of 2017, the Keystone Exams will replace the graduation requirement. 
-The Snowball Dance will be February 8. 
-The PSSS for 9th graders will be in February. 
 
GUIDANCE - Heather Wawrzeniak 
-ASFAB has been rescheduled from December to January 28. 
-The Junior PIP sessions with their guidance counselor will continue until February 28. 
-The National College Fair will be February 6 & 7 at the Convention Center. 
-The meeting for 8th graders to schedule for 9th grade will be February 27. 
 
SECRETARY’S REPORT – LINDA CARPENTER 
Minutes from the November 14, 2013 meeting were approved as submitted. 
 
TREASURER’S REPORT – JODI HANNAH 
-Financial Update - Concessions made $6000.00 this year. 
-The Teacher Breakfast budget needs to be increased.  Jodi made a motion to move $40 from 
Welcome Back Night.  Debbie Smith made a motion to approve the money transfer and Sandy 
Levin seconded the motion. 
 
1st  VICE PRESIDENT – JOANNE BATES 
-Area Council meeting January 23 at 9:15 at the PT Library. 
-Ambassadors - They will be conducting interviews for next year in March. 
 

2nd  VICE PRESIDENT – CAROL PLANITZER 
-Character Counts meeting on February 4 at Bower Hill. 
 

3rd  VICE PRESIDENT – MINNA ALLISON 
-Education Committee Update – January 13 at 6:30 at the School Board Meeting. 
-Transition Committee – After winter break, they had a few alumni come back to school to talk to 
students about their college experience.  They would like to find ways to have it better attended. 
 
 
OLD BUSINESS  
 
 
NEW BUSINESS 



 
 
 
 
Meeting adjourned – 10:32 a.m. 
 
 
 
 
Minutes Submitted by:  ____________________________________ 
                                        Linda Carpenter, Secretary 


